Scam rebate emails from HMRC
Since January 2014 HMRC has witnessed an unprecedented amount of email scams.


During 2013, customers reported more than 91,000 phishing emails to HMRC.

This number has increased year on year and these are only the ones that have been reported to HMRC. There is no knowing what the actual amount is of those that have gone unreported.

If HMRC do indeed owe you money they will always send this direct to you. Often without asking if you would like this being sent to you.

HMRC will never ask you for personal details to pay you. They will usual send a letter backed up with a P800 showing how an error was made and why you are entitled to a rebate.
Remember if you do receive a scam email forward it to HMRC phishing@hmrc.gsi.gov.uk
